
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,    
  
We are now approaching the last week of a very challenging year for everybody! Thank you all for 
the support and understanding during the year. There have been many disruptions to children’s 
learning and time at school, we have utilised the extra funding from the Department for Education 
well to mitigate some of this by having extra staffing for learning and for mental wellbeing. I hope 
we can return to near ‘normal’ come September – we have many exciting plans to support your 
children along their learning journey.  
 
Next week’s plans include celebrations, parties, picnics, sports events – they are like a sports day, 
but following current guidelines which unfortunately, includes being spectator free.   
 
Monday –  
Sports events for year 3 and year 5 children – please can they come to school in their PE kits for 
the day.  
Tuesday –  
Sports events for year 4 and year 6 children – please can they come to school in their PE kits for 
the day.  
Wednesday –  
Sports events for year 1 children – please can they come to school in their PE kits for the day.  
Year 3 – teddy bear picnic party! 
Thursday –  
Sports events for year 2 children – please can they come to school in their PE kits for the day.  
Year 6 park and swim day 
Friday –  
LAST DAY!! 
 
We return to school on September 7th 2021 and our times will go back to pre-pandemic – our start 
time is 8:45am and we finish at 3:15pm. We have some spaces in our breakfast club and we have a 
limited number of spaces in our after school child care club. We are also planning to start our clubs 
up again next year – more details when we return.  
 
I hope you all have a good summer and look forward to seeing a safe return in September whilst 
wishing all our year 6 children the very best in the future – we will miss you .  
 
Kind regards 

 

 

Andrew Midgley 


